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Wellesley College Club of Los Angeles

Dear [first_name],

 
Annual Summer Send-Off!

Please join us to celebrate the incoming class of 2020 and send them off to Wellesley
with our best wishes!

   Sunday, August 14th from 3:00 to 5:00 pm

   At the home of Erika Spitzer ’06, WCLA President

   10763 Wellworth Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90024

   Street parking available one block east

See here to RSVP and for event details!

 

Social Media Update

The Wellesley Club of Los Angeles has migrated our Facebook presence from the
WCLA Fan Page to a closed private Group in order to provide a more interactive space
for our Los Angeles network. The group will be a forum for both WCLA members and
non-members to post questions, suggestions, images and events.

This change is the result of suggestions from our members and in-line with the best
practices of clubs in other cities. The board of the WCLA will also now utilize this
page to share events sponsored by the Club.

We will remove the Wellesley Club of Los Angeles Fan Page on October 1, 2016.

Please invite your classmates and friends!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/WellesleyClubLosAngeles/

July Book Group

https://losangeles.alum.wellesley.edu/
https://losangeles.alum.wellesley.edu/article.html?aid=233
https://www.facebook.com/groups/WellesleyClubLosAngeles/
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The next meeting will be Sunday, July 24, 1 pm at LACMA.  Our book is People Who
Eat Darkness, a true crime story by Richard Lloyd Parry.  All alumnae are welcome,
even if you haven't read the book. Please email Susan Shapiro at
sshapiro10@hotmail.com or text her at (310) 387-8184.

WCLA Board Update

At the Faculty Lecture this past June, attending alumnae voted in a new board slate.
We are thrilled to welcome the new and returning board members.

New Board Members:

- Vice President, Leah Tran '09

- Email Communications, Alex Nagourney, '13

- Entertainment Sub-Group Liaison, Erin Judge, '02

- Social Media Communications, Sophie Nitkin, '10

Re-Elected Board Members:

- President, Erika Spitzer, '06

- Treasurer, Kathleen Scott, '10

If you would like to get more involved with the Club, please reach out to Leah Tran at
ltran@alum.wellesley.edu.

Please Support the WCLA!

Please join the WCLA or renew your membership today! Your membership dues
enable us to host special events throughout the year, such as the upcoming Summer
Send-off as well as the high school Book Awards Program.

Please click here to offer your support by joining:
https://losangeles.alum.wellesley.edu/memsub.html.

For questions about your membership status, please contact Kathleen Scott, WCLA
Treasurer, kathleenscott99@gmail.com.

We look forward to seeing you this summer!!

Every woman can—and should—make a meaningful contribution to her world.
There is a growing recognition that women's empowerment and leadership are

crucial to their own advancement, and to worldwide societal change. Wellesley and
its alumnae have supported and championed women's intellectual and social

development and autonomy for over 100 years.

Stay Connected
with Wellesley

College Club of Los
Angeles

Club President
Erika Spitzer

Visit Our
Website  

https://losangeles.alum.wellesley.edu/memsub.html
mailto:erika.spitzer@gmail.com
https://losangeles.alum.wellesley.edu/
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Wellesley-Club-of-Los-Angeles-WCLA/267068933303207
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